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Mr. B.P. Rao, CMD, BHEL administers the pledge of
maintaining integrity during the Vigilance Awareness

Week in BHEL

Mr. B.P. Rao, CMD, BHEL administered the pledge of maintaining integrity and
transparency and working unstintingly for eradication of corruption in all spheres of
life after inaugurating the Vigilance Awareness Week (25th October to 1st November,
2010) in BHEL. The function was attended by all the Functional Directors of BHEL,
Heads of BHEL Units and Regional Headquarters and other senior managers of the
company.
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